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Da Vinci Academy Sports Day – Tuesday 22nd July 2025 

Years 7–10 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

I am writing to share details of our upcoming Sports Day, which is scheduled to take place on Tuesday 22nd July 

2025, weather permitting. 

This year, we are excited to continue running a refreshed format for the event, moving away from the traditional 

approach to offer a wider range of fun, inclusive physical activities. Our aim is to increase participation, promote 

friendly competition, and encourage positive interactions between staff and students throughout the day. 

To ensure your child is fully prepared, we kindly ask that they attend school wearing their full Da Vinci Academy PE 

kit, which can be purchased from: 

Uniform Direct – www.uniform-direct.com 

In addition, we strongly recommend that pupils bring the following items to stay safe and comfortable in the event 

of hot weather: 

• A hat or cap 

• High-factor sun cream (SPF 30 or above) 

• A refillable water bottle 

Please note that students will have their usual break and lunch arrangements, so there is no need to provide any 

additional food or snacks. 

Throughout the day, pupils will compete in mixed teams within their year group, taking part in a range of activities 

– including a highlight of the day: a giant inflatable assault course. We hope all pupils will embrace the opportunity 

to participate. If, however, you would prefer your child not to take part in the inflatable activity, please complete 

the electronic opt-out form using the following link: 

     Opt-Out Form – https://forms.office.com/e/wKRz8P7fKY 

Please note that this is a closed event, and unfortunately we are not able to accommodate spectators. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please don’t hesitate to get in touch. 

We look forward to what promises to be a fantastic day of sport, teamwork, and celebration. 

Kind regards, 

Mr S. Schmidt 

Head of Physical Education 
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